NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A BUDGET WORKSHOP WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, JUNE 5, 2014 AT 4:00 P.M. THIS WORKSHOP IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

THE WORKSHOP WILL BE HELD IN THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING ROOM AT THE STILWELL COMMUNITY BUILDING.

THOUGH A QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL MAY BE PRESENT AT THIS MEETING NO ACTIONS WILL BE TAKEN BY THE CITY COUNCIL, NO AGENDA HAS BEEN POSTED THAT WOULD CLASSIFY THIS AS A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE STILWELL CITY COUNCIL.  NO CONSENSUS WILL BE TAKEN AND NO VOTES WILL BE CAST.  

______________________________

Shelldon L. Miggletto, City Clerk-Treasurer
Posted: 
Tuesday, June 03, 2014 at 2:30 p.m.



Stilwell City Hall, 503 W. Division Street



Stilwell Community Building, 6th & Poplar Street

